Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Erdman

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 3:35 PM
To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Jesse Cox

Subject: RE: Notice of Application CB-19-00001
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chelsea,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. On the site plan provided, the distance from the property line to the well is
unclear. A scale is provided but following that scale, the well doesn’t meet the required 50 foot property line
setback. Public health needs to know the distance the well is from the proposed property line.

Thank you,

HOLLY ERDMAN
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SPECIALIST
KITTITAS COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT

507 N. NANUM STREET, SUITE 102
ELLENSBURG, WA. 98926

509-962-7580

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 9:49 AM

To: Pat Nicholson; Toni Berkshire; Jesse Cox; Holly Erdman; Taylor Gustafson; 'office@kcfd7.com'; wargog@cersd.org;
'montgomeryr@cersd.org’

Subject: Notice of Application CB-19-00001

Good Morning,

Please review the following Boundary Line Parcel Combination application submitted by Peter Ackroyd (CB-19-00001).
Any comments need to be submitted by 5pm on February 14th. Please let me know if you have any questions.

CB-19-00001 Internal

CB-19-00001 External

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner |



Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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